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MARKEY TOWNSHIP BOARD 

Regular Meeting Minutes  

February 8, 2021 

Via a video/phone conference 

 

Regular meeting of the Markey Township Board was conducted by zoom and was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Board members present:  Supervisor Pray, Trustee Bell, Clerk Tussey, Treasurer 

Engle and Trustee Donaldson.  Nine additional people zoomed into the meeting.  

 

Motion by Pray, seconded by Donaldson to have Clerk Tussey chair the meeting.  All in favor. Motion Carried. 

(MC) 

 

Motion by Donaldson, seconded by Pray to pay our bills to include Project Billing #2 for the new hall for 

$49,844.19 and Windemuller for $5,875. 

 

Public Comments:  Good job ladies on the painting at the new hall.  Bruce wants to know if the flying club can 

still meet at the township hall. Yes, they can.   

 

Correspondence:  None. 

 

Reports: 

Ordinance Administrator:  No report. 

Planning Commission:  Did not meet in January due to Covid-19 Orders. 

Fire Department:  No report. 

Assessing Dept.:  Reports for January and February have been filed. 

Sewer Authority and Building Agency:  Working on winter maintenance items. 

 

Business Items: 

Motion by Engle, seconded by Tussey that we remove the trash assessment on parcel #008-385-054-0000 for 

Flaska for the 2020 tax year because it is a vacant lot.  All in favor.  MC. 

 

Motion by Tussey, seconded by Pray to amend Resolution No. 1-2021 (2021 Policy and Guidelines for 

Property Tax Poverty Exemptions Markey Township) to delete the following partial sentence “unless the Board 

of Review determines there are substantial and compelling reasons why there should be a deviation from the 

policy and Federal guidelines and those are communicated in writing to the claimant” on the first page.  All in 

favor.  MC. 

 

Motion by Pray, seconded by Engle to approve a 90 day leave of absence for Stacey McAfee beginning 2/5/21.  

All in favor.  MC. 

 

Announcements:  Next regular meeting will be March 8, 2021 at 7:00p.m.  The Township Treasurer will be 

selling dog licenses at the township hall until April 1, 2021 at the discounted license fee.  Delinquent fee of $40 

per license shall not be applicable until April 2nd, 2021.   

Received a nice letter from Pat Mitchell thanking the maintenance man (Tom Toledano) for being kind and 

accommodating at the cemetery. 

 

Motion by Donaldson, seconded by Tussey to adjourn at 7:29pm.  All in favor.  MC. 

Minutes taken by: 

Sheryl Tussey, Clerk 

Approved by Board 


